
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

This term as part of our PE lessons Year 1 will be taking part in swimming lessons. Swimming is part of the 

national curriculum and a vital life skill for all children to learn.  Lessons will take place on Thursday 

afternoons, 2pm-3:15pm. 

The children will be transported by coach to Launceston Leisure Centre where they will get changed and 

have a swimming lesson. To keep costs at a minimum we ask that parents collect their children from the 

swimming pool at 3:15pm. Anyone with an older pupil at the school that needs collecting, child can wait in 

the Reception class room with Miss Rowe as we are aware there is a clash with the end of the school day.  

There will be a cost of £1 a week on your school money account to enable swimming lessons to take place.  

Children will need to bring with them a swimming bag containing: 

• Swimming costume  

• Towel 

• Goggles (if needed)  

 

Children will NOT need armbands for their lessons – appropriate equipment such as floats and woggles will 

be provided by the swimming pool.  

As with any trip if there are any parents that would be able to help on a weekly basis please see the class 

teacher.  

Any queries or concerns please see Mr Hudson or your PE lead Miss Rowe.  

Many Thanks  

 

Please return by Tuesday 10th September  

I consent to my child to have swimming lessons  

I consent to my child travelling by coach to the pool 

I understand I need to pick my child up at 3:15pm at Launceston Leisure centre.  

Signed _________________________________________________ 

St. Catherine’s C of E Primary School 

Launceston 
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PL15 7HX 
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